
Membership Report 2020 

 

We started the year with a new member joining on 31st January 2020. Before lockdown 46 

Members joined, all existing Members – little did we know what the year was to bring. After 

June, the previous years’ Members continued to join as the access to the lake opened 

although we were not allowed to use the facilities in the Clubhouse. From June onwards, 

2019 members continued to join and we received 32 new members – possibly because we 

were not allowing Day Membership due to the Covid restrictions, so they chose to join 

instead. 

In 2020 we had a total of 93 Memberships. This breaks down into; 29 Full Family 

Memberships, 14 Full Individual Memberships, 24 Paddle Family Memberships and 19 

Paddle Individual Memberships. We had 3 Life Members and only 4 Cadets.  

Although we faced so many limitations through the year, Membership stayed at the same 

rate for all of 2019 Members renewing their Membership in 2020. As per normal, all new 

Members received a stepping stone discount as they joined from July onwards.  

 


